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A NOTE FROM THE EDITOR AND STAFF
Every month, we focus on the Navy’s mission-focused people and technologies. As we survey 

how our naval forces continue to train, fight and equip the world’s toughest Sailors, we look at our 
advantage at sea and the capabilities of Sailors deployed around the world. 

It is our mission to reach Sailors, so please share this issue, scan the QR codes, and follow our social 
media channels for the latest information for Sailors by Sailors.

SECRETARY OF THE NAVY
CHIEF OF NAVAL OPERATIONS

NAVY CHIEF OF INFORMATION
CONUS PRODUCTION SENIOR 

ENLISTED LEADER

LCPO / MANAGING EDITOR

CREATIVE DIRECTOR
EDITOR

LAYOUT AND DESIGN

The Honorable Carlos 
Del Toro 

Adm. Mike Gilday

Rear Adm. Ryan Perry

MCCM David Crawford

MCC Kristina Young

MC1 Lyle Wilkie 

MC1 Brent Pyfrom

MC2 Janine Jones

MC2 Marianne Guemographics

2022 was an eventful year ! We asked you
to share your memories with us, so we would
like to thank YOU! Next year is fast
approaching--send your favorite Navy moments
to us at 
  allhandsmagazinephotos@gmail.com!
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This photo of myself, (OS2 Mott, Delaney), 
and my best friend, (OS2 Lund, Alexandra), 
was from a snowball fight we, and about
60 other shipmates, had on the flight deck
of the USS Kearsarge, LHD 3, when we 
were off the coast of Norway back in
late April! It was super unplanned--we all
just ran up to the flight deck and played
everyone vs. the pilots!! It was definitely
one of my favorite memories from this
deployment for sure! Fun can be had
anytime, anywhere while out to sea!







In the month of May, 7628 Sailors were
promoted to petty officer third class, 8146
Sailors were promoted to petty officer
second class, and 3625 Sailors were
promoted to petty officer first class.









This year we had
581 Master Chiefs,
1821 Senior Chiefs
and 4875 Chiefs
join the ranks.











In December of this year, 8190 third
class petty officers, 7862 second class

petty officers and 3294 first class petty

officers were frocked.






